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First of all, This is completely unconstitutional. 

Second, I fail to see how this will reduce gun violence. If a criminal wants to obtain a 

weapon, they will find a way to obtain a weapon. These people are obviously not 

afraid of breaking any laws, so why do we think (ridiculous) laws or measures will 

stop them? 

 This simply makes it more difficult to be a law abiding citizen, while still reserving our 

right to bear arms and protect ourselves. This makes it much more difficult for 

women, and mothers, like myself, to protect ourselves and our families. If a woman 

(or anyone) feels unsafe, they dont always have the time to go through all of these 

obstacles in order to purchase protection. There have been many instances proving 

that police are not always able to arrive in time to protect us. Nor do they always 

have the bandwidth. We have a right to feel safe and have protection without all of 

these obstacles. 

Currently, there doesn't even seem to be adequate plans in motion for this. Where 

are the funds coming from? Do we have enough certified individuals to teach the 

classes required?  

They say the point of this is to stop gun violence. But that will never happen. Gun 

violence is the result of evil, and evil will always remain. What we need is God and 

parents who are present for their children and aware of their mental and emotional 

well being. The problem is not guns, and is not the law abiding citizens who legally 

purchase guns and exercise their 2nd ammendment right. Yet that is who this is 

targeting.  


